
To whom it may concern,

We are a small distillery located in southern Oregon. We recently opened a tasting room next to the Hellgate excursions. With the 
covid outbreak we have been shut down a lot of the past year. The Rent where we are is pretty expensive. This bill would really help 
us get back on track with our business. The only thing our town has going for it is tourism, part of the tourism is the small businesses 
located downtown that makes our town special.  Our distillery fits right in but with the high prices of rent and taxes we are struggling. 
This bill SB 316 would help us tremendously. Thank you for your time. 

Brandan Conover
Sundance Distilling


